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CAUTION:External email.

Hello,   My name is Anne Edwards and I was hired in 1969 to teach music in North Thurston Public
Schools.  I retired in 2005 and was rehired to teach orchestra half time in 2006-2009 because of a
teacher shortage in my instrumental qualifications.  Then there was no more retire-rehire allowed in
2009 so I permanently was retired.  Our Plan 1 Cola plan has needed votes from you to stay alive
every year, while the plans 2 and 3 Colas have been permanently in place for years.  We plan 1
people are fading fast due to the obvious reason that there are fewer and fewer of us existing. I
hope you will consider a permanent Plan 1 adjustment in your vote since we are not going to be
around for as long as the Plan 2 and 3 employees and we have the lowest retirement rate.  Thank
you for your consideration and understanding.  

Sincerely,
Anne Edwards
1825 Lakewood Drive SE
Olympia, WA  98501-4272
Phone # 360-943-1904
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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